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To  

All Priests 

Diocese of Neyyattinkara         

13.07.2017 
 

 

 

Dear Very Rev. / Rev. Fathers, 

 

 We had planned to conduct a two days Presbyterium on 26-27 June 2017 

and it was postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. Now we have planned to 

conduct a Presbyterium of Priests on Tuesday, 25 July 2017. 

 Therefore, By this letter, I invite you and ask you to participate in the 

Presbyterium Meeting of all Priests working in the Diocese of Neyyattinkara on 

Tuesday, 25 July, 2017 in the Bishop’s House, Neyyattinkara.The Presbyterium 

meeting will commence at 9.30 a.m. and end at 2.00 p.m. 

 The theme for the Presbyterium session is the same as that of the Synod of 

Bishops 2018. Its working document is “Youth: Faith and Call of Youth”. Fr. 

Antony Sunny and Sunny Ooppen, two eminent youth ministers will present the 

papers and lead discussions.  

I do exhort you to attend this Presbyterium session without fail. May God 

bless you.  

 

Yours fraternally  

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 


